

Lakeland Children's Center Newsletter

PO Box 712 Shrub Oak, NY 10588 914-528-8119 (administrative offices) info@lakelandchildrens.com

It seems that the month of November has left us before it came. We hope that all our children and families had a wonderful Thanksgiving. It was great fun to hear what the children did over the break, and it seems they are already planning for winter break!

This past month we have had visits from Bricks for Kids, Coach Chris and Paper Hearts Puppets. Paper Hearts Puppets is a new enrichment program to the LCC. Brad Shur, and his cardboard puppets, put on an amazing and interactive show. All the children were enthralled! We are already eagerly awaiting his next visit. If you would like to know more about this awesome program you can check out his website at

www.paperheartpuppets.com.

The cold and indoor weather is finally upon us. We can't believe that we have used a snow day! Now we move to more "cozy" activities. Board games, bingo, jigsaw puzzles, rainbow looms or enjoying a good book just to name a

few. We still love using the big and small gym when they are available. We also have a full enrichment calendar with Coach Chris, The Nature of Things and a Magician. Before you know it we will be saying good-bye 2018 and hello 2019!

We so appreciate it when you notify us of your child's absence from the program or a Change in their schedule. It really does help our program run so much more smoothly.

Thank you!

vc@lakelandchildrens.com

528-4846

Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
	No.					1
2	3. Ninja Cat Studio	4 Homework Help	5. Homework Help	6 Homework Help	7 Nature of Things	8
9	10 Go Slow Whoa	11 Homework Help	12 1/2 Day of School Magic Show	13 Homework Help	14 Briks for Kidz	15
16	17. Coach Chris	18 Homework Help	19 Homework Help	20 Homework Help	21	22
23	24	25	26	27	28	29
30	31		2	3	4	5